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SUPPER PROGRAM 

 
Most of the Twin Rivers after school programs operate until 6:00p.m. … and for many children, a snack is not 
enough to keep them focused and engaged throughout the afternoon. In September of 2012, we began serving 
a supper meal to these programs.  
 
This program is federally funded through the Child and Adult Care Food Program (separate from school district 
funds). This program allows us to serve supper at 39 of our sites and over 3,300 students daily. Programs like 
this help provide a nutritious meal for our students, and make it easier for parents to make ends meet.  
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